
 

  

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE 
 
DATE:  June 20, 2023 
 
TO:  City Commission  
 
FROM:  Public Art Committee  
 
SUBJECT: Reef Life Mural Expansion  
 

 
At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on May 18, 2023, the Committee 

recommended approval of the mural design for the expansion of the Reef Life mural located at the 
Pompano Pier Parking Garage by Taylor Smith AKA Dreamweaver. The Committee believes that this 
artwork will be a beautiful addition to the City’s collection and a fantastic expansion of the current 
mural.   

 
The Committee unanimously approved the recommendation of the Reef Life mural expansion by 

Taylor Smith AKA Dreamweaver 
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